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PERMANENT MISSION OF PORTUGAL

GENEVA

UPR 36 – Marshall Islands
9 November 2020
Statement by Portugal

Speaking time – 1’35’’

Madam President,

Portugal welcomes the delegation of the Marshall Islands and the country’s efforts to implement the accepted UPR recommendations. We welcome the commitment of the Marshall Islands to fulfil its international human rights obligations and the recent ratification of some core human rights instruments.  
Portugal recommends that the Marshall Islands:
1.
take concrete measures to tackle stigma and discrimination against persons affected by leprosy and their families and to ensure them timely and adequate access to health services;
2.
guarantee that all children have access to education, especially those living in poverty and on the outer islands and increases efforts to prevent school drop-out by, inter alia, strengthening measures to combat child marriage, pregnancy among girls and adolescents and child labour;

3.
continue the efforts to combat gender-based violence against women, in particular domestic and sexual violence and, in this context, increase the collection of statistical data. 
Thank you.
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